November 2018

Dear Parents,

We would like to begin by thanking everyone for supporting the Hallowe'en disco and raffle. It was a great success, raising £845 and we couldn't have done it without your support. Thanks also to those who have donated prizes to our grand draw which will take place before Christmas. If anybody else feels they could donate a prize, it would be greatly appreciated.

Some of you will be aware already, but we will not be running a Christmas Bazaar this year as a fundraiser. It is usually an event that takes a huge amount of organisation and time, but unfortunately, this year we just don't have enough volunteers to make this possible. We will still be running the colouring competition for the children, with prizes given for each class (there is no charge for this) and we will be organising the usual grand draw for which tickets will be going on sale soon. One of the prizes will be a luxury hamper, and we would be delighted if you were able to donate any luxury non-perishable items for this.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Volunteers of St Brigid's